
 

 

 
RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF ROSEDALE 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

2024 DUST CONTROL PROGRAM 

The Rural Municipality of Rosedale is now accepting applications from municipal 
residents for dust control during 2024.  Prepayment required. Payments accepted 

online through your financial institute, via e-transfer or by mailing a cheque to the 
municipal office. 

 Applications and payment must be received by   
 May 15th, 2024 at 4:00 pm 

 
For more information, please contact the municipal office at 204-476-5414 

or visit our website at www.rmrosedale.com 
 

Rural Municipality of Rosedale 
Box 100, Neepawa, MB R0J 1H0 
Email: admin@rmrosedale.com 

 


